
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Burton Borough School Family Weekly Bulletin 

Week beginning:  13th February 2023 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Event Date and Time Event Who is it for? Location 

28th February 2023, 

5:00pm – 7:30pm 

Year 7 Parents’/Carers’ 

Evening 

Year 7 New Hall 

16th February 2023, 

7:00pm – 8:00pm 

Meet the Governors All.  Link to register interest to 

follow. 

TBC depending on numbers 

 

News – for photos and daily updates, please check out our Instagram and Twitter accounts @BurtonBorough 

On Saturday 4th Feb our BBS cross country team went to a county event in Oswestry 

and came third overall. Well done to Evie Bulman, Lewis Howard, Jamie Hammond, 

Lucas Curbishley, Harry Lindsay, Sebastian Curbishley and Eastwood Roberts. Lewis 

Howard won individual third place!  Well done! 

 

Some of our year 9 and 10 students went to their Brilliant Club  

Graduation at Manchester University last week.  Well done! 

 

Well done to everyone who has received their bronze/silver/gold 

awards recently as well as positive notes, certificates and other awards!  More photos on 

Instagram and Twitter @BurtonBorough. 

 

Huge well done to our Year 8 Boys Rugby team. They played Prestfelde on Monday night. 

They put in a really good game. They unfortunately lost the game but the 

second half was a tie. Really impressive game!’ Well done to Ollie and Harry 

who both scored tries!  

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our Royal British 

Legion Poppy Appeal.  We’re placed to have raised £66.60 for 

such a worthwhile cause. 



Year 7 Notices 

The Burton Borough Maths Department and our Year 7 students are taking part in a 2 year study in collaboration with the UCL Institute of 

Education and the Education Endowment Foundation. It is an exciting opportunity for us to help shape the future of Maths education, and 

aims to improve understanding about the most effective ways to group students for teaching. 

All of our Year 7 students will be taking part in the first part of the study, which is a 10 minute survey, in the week of 13th February. (Unless they 

opted out). We will continue to keep you informed as the study progresses. 

 

Parent’s / Carer’s Evening is on Thursday 28th February 5:00pm- 7:30pm in the Main Hall. All students have been given a sheet to start collecting 

teacher appointment times. More information to follow.  To complete the Parent’s /Carer’s Survey ahead of the evening please click on the 

QR code below: 

 

 

Year 8 Notices 

Thank you to all year 8 families who attended the Parents / Carer’s Evening last night, we have had some great feedback. Also thank you to 

those of you who have completed the survey.  There is still time to complete the survey by clicking the QR code below:  

 

 

Year 9 Notices 

BBS Expedition July 2024: India Himalayas - Delhi  - Year 9 & 10 
We are launching our July 2024 expedition to India; this will be a great opportunity for students to travel and experience our world’s cultural 

diversity, visit important cultural/religious places of interest and develop leadership and volunteering skills. They will also achieve their ASAN 

Leadership award which acts as additional UCAS points for University.  In the past, we have successfully taken students to Borneo and Tanzania 

where students have obtained a great deal of life skills. The trip open for students interested in Years 9 & 10. If you are interested in your child 

participating, please read the letter sent to families by Miss Jones on Friday 3rd February. A MS Teams meeting will be available to families on 15th 

February 2023 at 6pm for more information. 

 



Year 10 Notices 

BBS Expedition July 2024: India Himalayas - Delhi  - Year 9 & 10 
We are launching our July 2024 expedition to India; this will be a great opportunity for students to travel and experience our world’s cultural 

diversity, visit important cultural/religious places of interest and develop leadership and volunteering skills. They will also achieve their ASAN 

Leadership award which acts as additional UCAS points for University.  In the past, we have successfully taken students to Borneo and Tanzania 

where students have obtained a great deal of life skills. The trip open for students interested in Years 9 & 10. If you are interested in your child 

participating, please read the letter sent to families by Miss Jones on Friday 3rd February. A MS Teams meeting will be available to families on 15th 

February 2023 at 6pm for more information. 

 

Year 11 Notices 

Friday 10th and Friday 17th Year 11 GCSE are Rock Climbing 12-4:30pm. They will need to bring lunch with them.  

 

Excellent Student Work                     Wellbeing Message 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Alisha Mehmi in Year 9 for this great work! 

PE Extra-Curricular Timetable: 

 



 

 

 

 


